
 

  

 
NOTICE NO. 3 

 
C19123 - Cerone Division Boiler & Propane Tank Replacement 

 
ELECTRONICS PRE-QUALIFICATION DOCUMENTS SUBMITTAL 

 
 
December 9, 2020 

 
Due to the recent California health order from Santa Clara County, most VTA employees were 
instructed to work from home. Notice is hereby given that when the Pre-Qualification related 
documents are submitted by Bidders via regular mail, an electronics (soft copy in PDF format) of 
the same documents shall also be emailed to the Contracts Administrator, Kiet Vu, so that the 
documents can be processed in a timely manner. 
 
Regards. 
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